
LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF READING

To the Inhabitants of the Town of 
Reading:

Please take notice that the 
Select Board of the Town of 
Reading will hold a public hear-
ing on May 4th, 2021 at 8:10 PM 
remotely on Zoom to act on a 
new Annual All Alcohol License 
application for HAVEN STREET 
PO, LLC d/b/a The Common 
District Meeting House at 136 
Haven Street, Reading, MA.

A copy of the proposed docu-
ments regarding this topic will be 
made available in the Select 
Board packet on the website at 
www.readingma.gov.

All interested parties are   
invited to attend the hearing, or 
may submit their comments in 
writing or by email prior to      
6:00 p.m. on May 4th, 2021 to 
townmanager@ci.reading.ma.us.

By order of 
Robert W. LeLacheur

Town Manager
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